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1 March 2021 

 

ALL VICTORIAN COVID-19 TRAVEL RESTRICTIONS LIFTED 

 
Dear family member/friend, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that all people travelling from Victoria are now permitted to enter South Australia, 
including our Residential Aged Care facilities.  
 
Additionally, there is no requirement to undergo COVID-19 testing or quarantine on arrival in SA. 
 
This change came into effect at 12.01am on 26 February 2021 and is outlined in the Emergency 
Management (Residential Aged Care Facilities No 32) (COVID-19) Direction 2021. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Sue Krake 
Executive Manager Aged Care, UnitingSA 

https://www.covid-19.sa.gov.au/emergency-declarations/aged-care
https://www.covid-19.sa.gov.au/emergency-declarations/aged-care

